
 
JANUARY 
Fri 24th 

PTA Film Night 
Mon 27th 
Panto Day 
Wed 29th 

Class 4 trip 

Thurs 30th 

Lunch menus due in 
Thurs 30th  
PTA AGM 

FEBRUARY 
Fri 7th  

PTA Disco 
Sat 8th  
Cross Country Y5 & 6 at 
The Croft 
Tues 11th 5-8pm 

Parents Evening 
Thurs 13th 5-8pm 
Parents Evening 
Mon 17th - Fri 21st 

HALF TERM 

Mon 24th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

 
Class 3 will be sharing 
their learning in        
Celebration Assembly 
on Friday 24th January 
at 3pm 
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PTA Film Night 
Next Friday the PTA will be showing Captain Underpants. Pick up will be 
5:30. Once again we will be serving hotdogs and popcorn /             
marshmallows and we are asking for a contribution for the cost of 
snacks. Tickets will cost £4 if booked in advance and £5 if bought on the 
day.  Please send payment in a named envelope to the school office. 
Due to the obvious difficulties keeping track of handfuls of cash Miss 
Britt is unable to accept any Film Night money which is not clearly labelled! Children may   
also bring along one small cushion (or pillow) which should be placed in a clearly named 
bag and left in the parents shelter at drop off on Friday morning. Our lovely PTA parents 
will ensure that these are stored inside school until film club starts. Children booked in to 
After School Club will all be included in Film Night. 
 
SRE– relationship education programme 

We would like to meet together with a group of parents to discuss the     
content of the sex and relationship education programme we deliver in 
school. Thank you to those families who have already expressed an       
interest. We would welcome a few more volunteers so if you would be       
interested in being part of these discussions, please get in touch with the 
office by Friday 24th January. 

 
Lunch Menus 
Lunch menus will be emailed out on Monday. These are due back in by 
Thursday 30th please. Please let Miss Britt know if you would like a paper 
copy. 
 
What’s On at TG 

Thank you for all the positive responses we have received regarding our 
weekly what’s on post on our school Facebook page giving information on 
all the events that will be happening at TG in the coming week. We are 
pleased to know that you are finding it useful as a means of keeping up to 
date with what is happening in school.  
 

Sporting Stars 
Congratulations to all our KS2 athletes who participated in the cross 
country event last Saturday morning. Because of the heavy rains and 
flooding last term, this was the first competition for this academic year. 
We were very proud of the performances of all our children – with a    
special mention for our Year 3 competitors who all completed the course; 

a great achievement on your first event.  
Report by Alice and Scarlett 
On Saturday morning, 11 TG competitors went to Stratford recreation ground 
to compete in a cross country race. It was a cold, windy day and some of us ran 
in the rain but nevertheless we all did not disappoint.  
Without failing, our scores were a satisfying range from 1st to 31st.  
Marijke, first time, came an outstanding 1st. We thank all the parents and 
teachers who were there to support us. Also Mr Strangwood was there as a 
surprise.  
 

Meet Miss Taylor 
On Tuesday 21st January at 3:40, we will be holding a ‘meet the teacher’ session when 

Miss Taylor will be available in Class 2 to meet with parents and carers. Mrs Hendry will 

be available to supervise your children. 
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Star of The Week    

Zachary Remes        Class 1 

Emily Hatcher        Class 2  

Archie Elliott        Class 3 

Jack Taylor        Class 4 


